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Safety deficit The vocal announcement of the next stop is regarded as an initial
‘vocational gesture’ to trigger the departure workflow. For safety
reasons, an initial gesture for departure should, however, refer to
checking if the relevant signal is open. The commonly used
‘vocational gestures’ mainly apply to matters that are not immediately
safety relevant.

Safety recommendation SBB Passenger Services should effect that the initial ‘vocational
gesture’ for departure is reviewed and purged of matters that are not
relevant to safety.
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